It is hereby notified for all existing members of the IQAC of the institution that a meeting of the IQAC will be held on. at the Principal's Room to discuss the following:
i)  Proposal to be submitted to the university for proper allotment of examinations
ii) Temporary deferment of the Self Financed course on soft skills and personality development
iii) Review of the Online Feedback system
Dr. Sandip Kumar Paul
Principal
City College of Commerce & Business Administration
26.04.2019.

